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September 25, 1958 

Mr. George S. Messersmith, 
Sierra Paracaima 1285 
Mexico 10, D.F. 

Dear George: 

Yvonne showed me an article published in the 
Reader's Digest, Ootober 1958, which you will like to 
read. Dr. Sara Jordan must be a great human being as 
well as a great medical doctor. In her profession 
she uses the name of her first husband, probably because 
3he received her medical titles when she was Mrs. Jordan. 
Does anyone address her as Mrs. Mower ? 

Ever yours, 

Enc. 


